
          
 
 
 

Press release 
 
Good News for The National Lottery 

“Today’s ruling is good news for The National Lottery; it enables the Gambling 
Commission to move forward to award Allwyn the Fourth National Lottery Licence. Mrs. 
Justice O’Farrell was clear that the public interest, and in particular the impact on good 
causes, was a strong factor in her judgment. Her decision paves the way for the 
transition to Allwyn, the winner of the Fourth Licence Competition, serving The National 
Lottery as its operator from February 2024; kickstarting a transformation programme 
that brings an enhanced games portfolio, new technologies, provisions for safer play, 
and a substantial increase in returns to good causes.   

We look forward to the Gambling Commission moving to Award and to Camelot 
working constructively with us to ensure a smooth handover for the benefit of players 
and good causes alike.”  

  



 

 

About Allwyn 
 
Allwyn is a leading global lottery operator with wagers grown up to €19 billion in just over ten 
years. Allwyn builds better lotteries that return more to good causes by focusing on innovation, 
technology, efficiency and safety across a growing casual gaming entertainment portfolio. The 
lottery-first approach of focusing on affordable recreational play has earned Allwyn leading 
market positions with trusted brands across Europe in Austria, Czech Republic, Greece and 
Cyprus, and Italy. 
 
Forward-Looking Statements 

This announcement may include forward-looking statements regarding certain of our plans 
and our current goals, intentions, beliefs and expectations concerning, among other things, 
our future results of operation, financial condition, liquidity, prospects, growth, strategies, 
pending acquisitions or other transactions, financing plans and the industries in which we 
operate. These forward-looking statements can be identified by the fact that they do not relate 
only to historical or current facts. Generally, but not always, words such as “may,” “could,” 
“should,” “will,” “expect,” “intend,” “estimate,” “anticipate,” “assume,” “believe,” “plan,” “seek,” 
“continue,” “target,” “goal,” “would” or their negative variations or similar expressions identify 
forward-looking statements. By their nature, forward-looking statements are inherently subject 
to risks and uncertainties because they relate to events and depend on circumstances that 
may or may not occur in the future. We caution you that forward-looking statements are not 
guarantees of future performance and that the Group’s actual results of operations, financial 
condition and liquidity and the development of the industries in which we operate may differ 
materially from those made in or suggested by the forward-looking statements contained in 
this announcement. In addition, even if our results of operations, financial condition and 
liquidity and the development of the industries in which we operate are consistent with the 
forward-looking statements contained in this document, those past results or developments 
may not be indicative of results or developments in future periods. 
 
We do not undertake any obligation to review, update or confirm expectations or estimates 
or to release publicly any revisions to any forward-looking statements to reflect events that 
occur or circumstances that arise after the date of this document. 

 
 
 


